

2017-05-22 Ontology Improvement Meeting notes

Date

22 May 2017

[Webex link is here.](#)

Attendees

- [Graham Triggs](#)
- [Christian Hauschke](#)
- [Damaris Murry](#)
- [Dong Joon \(DJ\) Lee](#)
- [Muhammad Javed](#)
- [Juliane Schneider](#)
- [Marijane White](#)
- [Brian Lowe](#)
- [Violeta Ilik](#)

Goals

- Create a domain definition for the VIVO ontology
- Make an ontology change - that is expected to be no / low impact; e.g. spelling correction, additional class; doesn't involve a change in the VIVO software
- Make an ontology change where there is a software change (preferably a small change)

Agenda

1. Recap and updates
2. Ontology domain definition
3. Ontology change process at Duke – Damaris
 - a. Discussion regarding VIVO

Notes

Marijane's notes are at the vivo-isf github wiki: <https://github.com/openrif/vivo-isf-ontology/wiki/20170522-Ontology-Change-Improvement-Call>

Action items

-